
7  Monitoring 

7.1  The sites included within the SHLAA will be monitored on an annual basis through 
the Annual Monitoring Report (AMR) which is published at the end of December 
each year.  The AMR monitors progress on the previous financial year.  The first 
monitoring report that will cover the SHLAA will therefore be for the financial year 
2010/11 which will be published in December 2011. 

 


